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From:

To:

Subject:
Date:

Murtwhv Martin 1ýý &

Jessup. William; Hoano. Dan; Thomas. Georoe; Manolv. Kamal
FW: ET Significant Topic: Containment Delamination
Thursday, December 08, 2011 7:24:06 AM

FYI - date of the Containment delam sig topics brief

From: Sakai, Stacie IU('
Sent: Wednesday, December 07, 2011 2:34 PM
To: Murphy, Martin
Cc: Jessup, William; Hoang, Dan; Manoly, Kamal
Subject: RE: ET Significant Topic: Containment Delamination

Marty,

This was originally scheduled for December 17 and has been rescheduled for December
22.

If it was further rescheduled, then I am not aware of that date.

Stacie

From: Murphy, Martin •ob((-
Sent: Wednesday, December 07, 2011 1:48 PM
To: Sakai, Stacie
Cc: Jessup, William; Hoang, Dan; Manoly, Kamal
Subject: RE: ET Significant Topic: Containment Delamination

I was just told this was rescheduled. Any ideas on new date?

From: Sakai, Stacie
Sent: Wednesday, December 07, 2011 10:33 AM
To: Murphy, Martin
Cc: Lehman, Bryce; Auluck, Rajender; Erickson, Alice
Subject: RE: ET Significant Topic: Containment Delamination

Marty,

DLR currently has the lead on putting the presentation together.

Stacie

From: Murphy, Martin
Sent: Wednesday, December 07, 2011 10:15 AM
To: Sakai, Stacie
Subject: RE: ET Significant Topic: Containment Delamination

Who is putting together the package?

From: Sakai, Stacie
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2011 2:06 PM
To: Murphy, Martin



. , ; I .

Subject: ET Significant Topic: Containment Delamination

Hi Marty,

I am acting for Rajender Auluck, Chief of the Aging Management of Structures, Electrical,
and Systems Branch, while he is out the office. Raj returns on December 12. There is an
ET significant topic brief on December 15. Based on the LT SharePoint site, the title of the
brief is Containment Delamination and the objective of the meeting is to discuss
containment delamination at Crystal River and Davis Besse.

I wanted to ensure you were aware of this and your Branch is able to support the
discussion from a Part 50 perspective.

Please call me at 301-415-1884, or we can meet to discuss further.

Thank you
Stacie


